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 TO:  All MUNFA Members 

 

 FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee 

 

 DATE: April 27, 2016   

 

 SUBJECT: MUNFA Survey on Research and Scholarly Activities 

    

 

MUNFA would like to gather your perspectives on the impact of your research and 

scholarly activities, and on the supports that make those activities possible. The 

results of this survey will inform MUNFA's advocacy in the coming months.  

 

Responses to this survey are private. MUNFA will report aggregate results, not 

individual responses. MUNFA may quote directly from responses to open-answer 

questions, but only with your permission and only with all potentially identifying 

information expunged.  

 

The survey should take 15-25 minutes to complete. We ask that you fill out the 

survey prior to May 20, 2016.  

 

To fill out the survey, please click or cut and paste the following the link into your 

web-browser: 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/munfasurvey 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/munfasurvey

